
Mark Brown - Re: MP 10_0229 - Concept Plan - Mixed Use Development, Cronulla Sharks = 
VEHEMENT OPPOSITION TO THIS TRAVESTY IN THE LOCAL ENVIRONMENT! 

  
Hi again Mark, 

 

I am sorry that you were not able to reply to my question below, furthermore I am deeply disturbed; 

 

I sent many submissions under differing topics, with differing reasons for my OBJECTIONS via the 

‘stopthesharkiesdevelopment website’ and many additional concerns separately on my own via email. 

 

However the Dept of Planning has lumped these submissions under one name/number and seemingly 

given these duplicate, differing submissions the same weighting as those sent by someone SUPPORTING 

the proposal from interstate, who surely will have no daily inconvenience, no loss of quality of life, no loss 

of local environment, etc., at all. 

 

Sharkies has used these figures to wrongly distort their FOR:AGAINST (56%:44%) analysis – this is FALSE 

PROPAGANDA! 

 

They come back with a reduction in size, height & number of units, however this does absolutely NOTHING 

to address any of my ongoing concerns, nor the local:non-local ‘quality of life’ imbalance. 

 

I feel very helpless in front of big business bucks & corporate greed. I would like to continue objecting to 

this proposed development. 

 

Thanks and best regards, Matt 

 

 

 

On 19/4/12 7:38 PM, "Matthew Lindsay Reed" <mlreed@bigpond.net.au> wrote: 

 

Thanks Mark. 

 

One question: how can the submission of a person not even living in the same state as the 

development be equated with the submission of a local resident upon which the development 

will impact on a daily basis? 

 

Best regards, Matt 

 

 

On 19/4/12 11:02 AM, "Mark Brown" <Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

 

Matt, 

  

Thank you for your additional comments.  

  

Please note that comments were originally received and are located at 

Submission No. 3047. 

  

Thanks, 

  

  

Mark Brown 
Senior Planner, Metropolitan & Regional Projects South 

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 |  Sydney NSW 

2001  

T 02 9228 6385  F 02 9228 6488 E Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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<mailto:Mark.Brown@planning.nsw.gov.au>  

 

 

 

Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 

<http://www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews>  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

 

 

>>> Matthew Lindsay Reed <mlreed@bigpond.net.au> 9:24 pm 18/04/2012 

>>> 

Hi Mark, 

 

Now that I have your attention, I must oppose this development on EVERY 

level as a local Cronulla resident. 

 

If this goes ahead, I (and many of my like minded, law abiding citizens) 

will have to move to a quieter suburb! 

 

Please ensure that this voice is heard, as I cannot find any reference to my 

previous effort on your web page. 

 

Thanks, Matt 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain 

confidential/privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please 

delete it and notify the sender.  

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 

necessarily the views of the Department.  

You should scan any attached files for viruses.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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